[image: image1.png]UK Mission to the
United Nations
INn Geneva







United Kingdom of Great Britain & Northern Ireland

Statement 
Universal Periodic Review – Angola
October 2014

Thank you Mr President,

The UK thanks Angola for its commitment to the UPR process.

We welcome Angola’s signature of Human Rights treaties and recent openness to visits by Human Rights groups such as Amnesty International. We hope this progress and transparency continue.

The UK also welcomes Angola’s engagement on the Voluntary Principles on security and human rights and looks forward to working with Angola to reduce tension and conflict in the extractive industries.

The UK urges Angola to ensure that democratic space remains open, that restrictions on the freedom of expression are lifted and that peaceful demonstrations are permitted. We are concerned by the recent decrease in press freedom in Angola and hope this trend will be reversed.
We have 2 recommendations:

1. To promptly ratify and implement the human rights conventions signed in September 2013.

2. To fully respect the right to peaceful assembly in accordance with Angolan and international human rights law.
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